
Date:  September 27, 2023 

 

To:  Chairperson and Members 

  Norman Planning Commission 

 

From:  Lora Hoggatt, Planning Services Manager 

 

Subject: Planning Commission, October 12, 2023 

Regarding Agenda Items 9-10, Hampton Homes, L.L.C.,  

Resolution R-2324-63 and Ordinance O-2324-20 

NORMAN 2025 Land Use Plan Amendment from Office Designation to 

High Density Residential Designation; Rezoning from C-1, Local 

Commercial to SPUD, Simple Planned Unit Development 

 

The applicant, Hampton Homes, is requesting a postponement to the November 9, 

2023, Planning Commission meeting to allow for additional design criteria.   

 

 

cc: Jane Hudson, Planning Director 
 

 

  

 

 

 


